
                                                                                                               
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
We are looking forward to the new week at school! 
 

Reminders 

 Curriculum Overview meeting for Reception: Thursday 29th September at 4pm. Please use this 

link: https://meet.google.com/xey-fspv-axq?authuser=0 

 

 Welcome Drinks Reception for Parents and Carers: Thursday 29th September, 6-7.30pm in the 

School Hall 
 

Phonics 

Focus sounds: i,n,m and d 

High Frequency words: I 

Please practise these as well as last week’s sounds (s,a,t,p) frequently and regularly at home with your 

child.  

Please look out for the phonics activities shared on Evidence Me today. 
 

Please note that we are working on letter sounds, not letter names. 
 

Maths  

This week we are working on comparative language  

Comparing size: taller/shorter; large/ small                        

Comparing length: longer/shorter 

Comparing amounts: more/fewer 

 

PE  

We all really enjoyed our first ‘Real PE’ session last week! Please support your child’s independence by 

encouraging them to get dressed and undressed by themselves at home. This is something that all of the 

children need to work on. Please make sure that all items of clothing are named. 
 

 

Holiday photos  

The children who have brought in photos have enjoyed showing them to the class and we have 

had some lovely discussions about them. Please send in a holiday photo if you have not already 

done so. 
 

Other  

We are continuing to talk about similarities and differences between ourselves and others, the names of 

different body parts and our 5 senses.  
 

Many thanks for your support! 

The Reception Team 

 

26th September 2022 
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